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• 18th - Christingle at Stalham Saint Mary’s 

Church 

• 19th: Staff and pupils Christmas lunch  

• 20th: End of term - 

 

• 4th January: Back to school 

And so the end of term is just around the corner.             

I hope that all those who attended our Christmas Show 

thoroughly enjoyed the children’s performances. Please 

join me in thanking Miss Rackham for putting the play 

together, Mr Howley and Harry who made the fabulous 

pirate ship and scenery, the band for their musical     

accompaniment, Adam from The Bandwagon for the 

recording of our children playing The Lost Boys song, 

and finally to the staff at Saint Mary’s Church for              

allowing us to use their wonderful building and sound 

desk for our show.  

Most of all, I’d like to thank you for coming along to 

support the children. 

 

Everyone for their efforts in rehearsing 

and performing the school play!   

 
For an amazing 

week! 

 

T-J 

Written in 1823, below is an excerpt from 

the poem, more commonly known as       

“The Night Before Christmas”. 

 








